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MR. EPPIE ON THE TMCT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS.

HAPPY THANKSGIVING
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Rekhya Lamb of Ballou STAY discusses community

leadership with  The Evolving Door Program. 

Congratulations to Mr. Eppie for becoming a member

of the TMCT Board of Directors.  Mr. Eppie joins

Ebony McMorris Bego and 

Marsha L. Brown as new members.  We wish them

the best in their effort to improve the effort of the

TMCT. 

To the left: Dr. Rick Lee & Dir. Emmanuel Eppie, 2020

TMSP would like to wish all of our friends and

community members a safe and enjoyable

Thanksgiving.  This is a day for being grateful for the

blessings we have received all year and TMSP would

like to wish all peoples of all nationalities, ethnicities

and languages a day of peace and gratitude.  

POWERFUL MESSAGE
"One of the lessons that I grew up with was to
always stay true to yourself and never let what
somebody else says distract you from your
goals. And so when I hear about negative and
false attacks, I really don’t invest any energy in
them, because I know who I am.” 
— Michelle Obama

https://www.yourtango.com/2020333610/michelle-obama-quotes


The Evolving Door Program

@theevolvingdoorprogram.  A community grassroots organization located here in Southeast
DC, led by Mr. Mike Palmer.  TMSP beacon Rekhya Lamb sat down with The Evolving Door
Program in Ballou STAY to discuss the impact of community partners in schools.  Rekhya
provided insight on how students can benefit from the continued support of individuals who
desire to help students achieve greatness.  EDP provides job readiness training, financial
literacy and life skills coaching to residents ages 18-24.  They can be contacted via their IG
page. 

Congratulations to Mr. Eppie for being voted onto
the TMCT Board of Directors.  Mr. Eppie has been
a public servant for over 10 years.  Mr. Eppie was
invited to join the TMCT family by the late Dr. Rick
Lee and was a pioneer of the TMSP community
outreach arm of TMCT.  We are proud of Mr. Eppie
for his outstanding service and work with young
leaders of the city. 

TMSP would also like to celebrate the
appointment of Ebony McMorris Bego and 
Marsha L. Brown as new board members as well.
We all look forward to the work these new
dynamic leaders bring to the table. 



Upcoming Events



TMSP Visits HU

Follow us on 
@tmctbeacons

Registration still
open for dynamic
student leaders. 


